
 

 

CCRT Meeting 
Monday, January 13th, 2020 

─ 

Agenda 

Last Meeting Follow-up 
1. Thank you to everyone who reached out to potential new members!  

a. We have three new members, and one new member who is meeting with 
Bob to discuss the team more.  

2. Thank you to Kendra and Bob for submitting an application for the 2020 NKU 
Innovation Challenge for prevention branding.  

New Business 
3. Strategic Plan has officially been approved! 

4. New Project Coordinator Search 

5. Training 

a. Dr. Amanda Brown has kindly offered to teach the CCRT on trauma informed 
care! Originally it was going to be the topic of our first training, however, 
since she is on maternity leave, we will be covering trauma informed care at 
our next training meeting! 

b. Thank you to Gina and Autumn from University Police for training today!  

c. Thank you to LegalAid of Bluegrass for training today! 

 

 

 

 


